

ENFIELD PUBLIC SCHOOLS

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

August 18, 2017

Mrs. Suzanne Olechnicki, Town Clerk Enfield Town Hall 820 Enfield Street Enfield, CT 06082

Dear Mrs. Olechnicki:

A quorum of the Enfield Board of Education may attend the Town Council's Quarterly Q&A Meeting on Thursday, August 24th starting at 6:00 PM at John F. Kennedy Middle School. The topic for the quarterly discussion is – JFK Middle School, PCB Informational Session. No formal Board actions will be taken at this meeting.

cc: BOE